

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

Thursday 26th November 2020

Food Bank Appeal

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.

I am writing to inform you about our annual Food Bank Appeal. Working in partnership with local organisations, we have been asked to collect donations of food. I am proud of the community spirit shown historically, particularly at this time of the year by us all. We would like to ask our school community to support us with this cause by donating the following items - although all food items would be warmly welcomed:

- Box of Chocolates
- Custard

Hot Chocolate

- Christmas Pudding
- Gravy Granules
- Jam

- Box of Biscuits
- Savoury Biscuits
- Box of Christmas Cards

- Christmas Cake
- Long Life Juice
- Christmas Crackers

- Yule Log
- Tinned Ham
- Sponge Puddings
- Stuffing Mix

We have arranged each Academic Mentor group to have a collection box in their Form rooms and we ask that Students place the donated items into the boxes from **Monday 30**th **November**. At the end of next week, we will collate the boxes and prepare them for delivery to the local organisations that we are supporting.

Our House captains are assisting with the organisation of this event and will also be supporting us in delivering the food in the week beginning 7th December. Keep an eye out on our social media platforms and the RVHS bulletin for updates.

I thank you in advance for your support and generosity.

Yours sincerely,























Mr O Hussain Associate Assistant Headteacher: House System

7.m'a

Mr T Price Assistant Headteacher